Appendix E

_Licensing

From: [ = = e e Y

Sent: 17 January 2022 09:16

To: _Licensing

Subject: Fw: Consultation-Application for a Street Consent-Cippenham Lane service
road(opposite Earl of Cornwall car park)

Categories: Rachael

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

----- Forwarded message -----
From:
To: "licensing@slough.guv.uk" <licensing@slough.guv.uk>
Sent: Sat, 15 Jan 2022 at 13:14
Subject: Re: Consultation-Appliation for a Street Consent-Cippenham Lane service road(opposite
Earl of Cornwall car park)
Why are you even considering this application. There are currently two food outlets in the immediate area -
the fish and chip shop (which offers a similar menu) and the Earl of Cornwall. There is also the problem of
people congregating after midnight. The only time we experience any respite in the volume of traffic and
greasy cooking smells is after 11 p.m. The proposed siting of this van would also not be ideal as there are
elderly people living nearby in the flats. We are already having to accept a major increase in traffic with the
introduction of Lidl on the Slough Retail Park and definitely do not need any negative attractions in this
location. We strongly recommend you do not approve this application and hope you will appreciate our
genuine concerns.
Yours truly
(e —
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Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android






